
 
 

M i n u t e s 
Of a Meeting of the Accessibility Advisory Committee  

of the City of Kenora 
Wednesday, May 11, 2016 – City Hall Council Chambers 

5:00 p.m. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  
The May meeting was not held, due to lack of quorum.  

 

The next scheduled meeting is to be held on Wednesday, June 8, 2016. 


